

Texas Department of Insurance

State Fire Marshal's Office

Mail Code 112-FM, 333 Guadalupe • P. O. Box 149221, Austin, Texas 78714-9221

October 30, 2000

Mr. Joel Cleitt Fire Chief of South Hays County ESD #3 1101 D. Thorpe Lane, Suite 688 San Marcos, Texas 78666

Dear Mr. Cleitt:

Insurance Services Office (ISO) has submitted a recommendation concerning your community's Public Protection Classification (PPC). Currently, the Community's Public Protection Classification rating is a class 10. Insurance Services Office is recommending that the Public Protection Classification be changed to a split class of 7/9, with an effective date of 02/01/2001. The recommendation is based on a review of your community performed on 08/15/2000 and does include the application of the Texas Addendum.

Public Protection Classifications range from 1 (best) to 10 (worst).

We have reviewed the information provided and believe it is sufficient to grant approval. Enclosed is a PPC Submittal sheet indicating the point totals for the major areas associated with the review. We will notify Insurance Services Office of our approval of the recommendation and the 02/01/2001 effective date.

If you have any questions regarding this change, I may be reached at the address indicated above or by telephone at (512) 305-7941.

Sincerely,

Jesse James Williams

Deputy State Fire Marshal

PPC Oversight Representative

TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

Place Code: 21003

14. () L Approved

nct 27 2000

G. Mike Davis State Fire Marshall



South Hays Fire Department

3528 Hunter Rd. San Marcos, TX 78666 Admin: 512-754-7963 / Fax: 512-396-8051 Chief Robert Simonson



To who it may concern:

Effective November 1, 2015 I replaced Chief David Smith as Fire Chief at South Hays fire department /Hays County Emergency Service District # 3. Due to both administrative changes and moving to new fire department headquarters, are ISO rating letter was lost/misplaced. I am requesting a copy of our last ISO rating. Thank you for your time in this matter if any additional information is needed please feel free to contact me at 512-754-7963 or by email at chief@South Hays fire.com.

Respectfully

Fire Chief Robert Simonson South Hays fire Department